2390 Bayview Lane
N. Miami, Fl 33181
June 2, 1982

Mayor Marge MacDonald North Miami Beach City Hall N. Miami Beach, Fl

Dear Marge,

It was nice talking to you today, concerning Arch Creek MEMORIAL Park for Carl Mertes. Thank you for your offer of assistance with regard to a resolution for expansion of the park.

The adjacent northern property of approximately 2 acres is part of the original Oak Hammock and has beautiful trees on it. I believe the property was listed in Kurt Wallach's name at one time.

A number of groups are passing resolutions urging the State Deepartment of Natuæal Resources to acquire this beautiful hammock area so that the Arch Creek site may be better protected and better utilized. The resolution should be directed to Dr. Elton Gissendanner, in Tallahassee.

Thank you for your wonderful support of the park.

Warm regards,

Maureen B. Harwitz

Church copy of church some sour letter to all for all for fold for fill mainer